
February


2024


To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Your Tax Docs are enclosed.  Admin: The bank is asking that all checks should be 
made payable to REACH.  They are threatening to send them back.  Please edit 

all check especially your bill pay checks to say : Reach. Thx!

Seeing the End of Year Statements is so humbling for all of us.  We are always 
moved by the generousity of our sponsors.  You have made Christmas & Birthday 
parties amazing! And with the help of our great God and his work through you, 
Omega School has weathered the challenges of lock downs, food deprivations, 
inflation, and much more in the past few years.  Audits started. Just to re-
emphasize: All funds go to Omega School to care for ALL the children there unless they 
are designated somewhere else.  If a child does not return to school, his funds stay at 
Omega to feed, teach, and care for all kids, sponsored or not sponsored. Thank you all!!!

Pastor Martine Mwesigwa. UP/026

D.O.B: 27th October, 1975

Dear Brethren,

I am called Pastor Martine Mwesigwa, who is making 
49 years in the month of October this year 2024, I am 
married to Peace Namulondo and God has blessed us 
with five children, three (3) handsome boys and two 
(2) beautiful girls. I am ministering in the country side 
Church called Omega Christian Prayer centre- 
Magogo, under the leadership of Bishop Fred 
Tumwebaze. God has been with us since its 
establishment and it is now twelve years in existence, it 
was established in 2013 and we have witnessed many 
souls joining the body of Christ. With God’s mercy the 
struggle continues. 

We humbly thank the Almighty God for our overseas 
brethren who stand with us in season and out of season 
through our Bishop Fred Tumwebaze, may the 
Almighty God reward you according to your deep 
desires.

This year 2024, our growing congregation of fifty eight 
(58) adults, excluding children is deeply seeking God’s 
provision for a Church building and Bibles for our 
Church members and some new members who will be 
joining us as we evangelize in the community. We 
believe before the end of this year God will answer our 
prayers. We kindly request you all to stand with us in 
prayer as we seek God’s answer.

Allow me end here wishing you all a beautiful and 
fruitful year 2024. God bless you all.  

Gifts received by February 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Highlight:
Omega Christian 

Prayer Centre
Magogo
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